
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

 21st June 2024 - Our “Value for life” is “Wisdom”.                   

“For the Lord gives wisdom, out of his mouth comes knowledge and understanding" Proverbs 2:6 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       

Dear All, 

I can’t believe we only have 4 weeks and 3 days left this school year, we are packing our school days 
with learning and fun, children are really enjoying their angling lessons not to mention the cricket 
again this week and two more of our classes have had the mental health team come and demonstrate 
mindful techniques to help all. 

Regarding Sports Day, we have had to change the                                                                                            
date this week to the 9th July, many apologies for                                                                              
this late change, I wanted to ensure we had all our                                                                          
staff available for an enjoyable experience and the                                                                                 
original date meant 3 members of staff would not                                                                                                
be here. I will be ensuring that by the end of today                                                                           
that I email parents with all the new details.                                                                            
Remember we always have Sports Day for our                                                                                            
children even if raining…and I am looking forward to seeing who gets the Glazebury records this 
year. 

Here’s to another exciting week. Mrs Mowbray 

  

 

 

 

 

                              

 

                        

 

 

                                                         

 

 

We are a church school…              

 Love never fails 1 Corinthians 13:8 
This week we have looked at the wisdom of  

Jesus and how if we do something that isn’t 

right, we need to know we can always try to do 

something about it, to make things right. 

 

 
 
 

 

            

 

Week in pictures…  

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

EYFS: Nursery: Painting a 

bear 

 

 

 

Class 2: Cricket 

  

 

 

 

Class 3: Tar Beach 

  

  

Class 4: Computer Day 

 

  

 

 

 



          
 
 
 

           
 
 

     

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Vice Chair of Governors – Alice Richards 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mrs K Wall 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, James Towey. 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  

 

 

 
   Learn, Love and Achieve with Jesus  …  

 Finding muchness by Kobi Yamada 

“Remember to be gentle with yourself. 

Deep breaths are like little love notes to  

your body” 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

‘Peep into Glazebury’s History from Log Books - We are in possession of our school log books that 

date back to July 8th 1873, before we were even in our school building in 1882. We thought we would 

share some of the accounts with you each week. 

   

 

 

1881 May 12th -School attendance officer 

visited the school today. The average for 

the week is 160, being the highest the 

school has yet obtained. The number on 

the books is 205. 

1881 Sept 4th- The Diocesan inspectors 

inspected the children’s religious 

knowledge. 

1881-Oct 20th -There have been 

84 children absent on account of 

measles. 

1881- Oct 28th- Mary Ann Gill has 

been absent for 3 days on 

account of illness. 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Shoe Donations  

Come to school on the last day of term Wednesday 

24th July in your trainers and donate your school 

shoes to a very worthy cause to benefit other 

children.  All shoes collected will be donated to the 

Warrington Food Bank.   

The Food Bank will recycle your school shoes for the 

benefit of other children.   

 

Thank you so much in advance for your kind 

donation. 

 

Friday – Ice Pops 

After the popularity last half term of the ice 

pops sale.  Our PTA will be selling them 

again today Friday 21st June after school 

(@25p each).  

 

School Meals  

Please note there is a new menu from next week (24th June) – see attached menu for details. 

 

Own Clothes Day- Thank you for those coming into school in your own clothes (non-uniform) 

today Friday 21st June and bringing a donation of items to make summer hampers or bottles for the 

bottle tombola. These will be used at the summer fair to be held on Friday 12th July. 2024. 

 

 

 
Summer Fair – Friday 12th July 

Save the date for this fun event.  We are 

looking for local independent businesses to 

hold stalls to sell their crafts.  If you, or if 

you know anyone who may want to hold a 

stall contact either the school office or a 

member of the PTA. 

 

 Nursery Places Available  
We have nursery places available for 2, 3 and 4 year old children at our wonderful school based, teacher 

led nursery for September 2024. Please contact the school office for further information. 

 

 

 

Attendance Celebration – Year groups who achieve 100% in a week receive 2 tickets, and year groups 

with above 97% receive one ticket. On a weekly basis tickets are recorded and totalled at the end of the 

half term as a whole year group.  

WELL DONE YEAR 5 AND YEAR 6 our Summer 1 winners,  

All our year 5 and year 6 children will receive, a certificate, a treat, and one extra playtime.  

Our two Attendance Officers Farrah & Noah from year 6 monitor this competition and keep the children 

informed each week of how their year group is performing, the children selected prize ideas. 

Who will win this half term? 

 

 

 



 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

                Breakfast Club & Extended Club 

Please can you let the office know if you would like to book or amend your child’s booking for 

Breakfast Club or Extended Provision for September 2024. Attached is a booking form, paper copies 

are available via the office foyer. The office is busy setting up all systems ready for September so 

please let them know of any amendments as soon as possible. Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

 
Aspirations Afternoon 

 

Glazebury C of E are proud to host our careers fair, which will be held in our school hall.  Our HEART 

curriculum includes a focus on aspirations.  This event will allow children to discover the knowledge 

and skills they would require for future learning and employment pathways.  We have a wide range of 

careers and companies who have offered their time to support us, and we are very grateful.  Look out 

for photograph updates next week. 

 

 

 
School holidays have now been set for the next two years 2024/2025 and 2025/2026. See attached 

copies of these dates. They are also available on our school website and paper copies available in our 

school foyer. Please refer to these dates prior to booking any holidays to ensure that you don’t 

book holidays during school term time. 

 
Sports Day – Revised Date 

Please note revised date is now Tuesday 9th July 

EYFS in the morning and R-Y6 in the afternoon. 

More details to follow- email will be sent. 

School Photographs 

Please note: we have the school photographer in 

school next Tuesday 25th June taking year group 

photographs and year 6 Leavers photos. 

 

Little Saints is a church for small people (older 

siblings welcome to come and help). Join in with 

story, craft, singing and bubbles. Meeting at 

Glazebury CE Primary School Garden Saturday 

29th June from 10am to 12 noon. All welcome. 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

                        
 
 

 
  

  

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
       

         
      
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

       
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
            
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Head Teachers Award 
Spencer 

for being so helpful throwing the year 6 ball back. 

Harley 

for being a wonderful friend to her peers, sharing 

resources. 

Albert 

for being kind to God’s creatures and burying the dead 

worm. 

Chloe 

for making me smile with a hug, you are so 

thoughtful. 

Cora 

for sharing information about martial art with me, I 

am very impressed. 

Lucy 

for being such a wonderful helper to Mrs Appleton and 

all the staff. Thank you. 

Camilla 

for listening and supporting a friend when they were 

upset. How thoughtful. 

Freya 

for being so polite, you are a wonderful role model. 

I am proud of you. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Personal Development Award 

Heidi 

for being a kind friend and helping younger 

children. 

George 

for wonderful progress in his writing. 

Henry 

for being really focussed and staying on 

task. 

Rosie 

for trying her best, concentrating, working 

hard and producing lovely writing. 

Jessica 

for super team work on Computing Day to 

produce a fantastic poster. 

Gemima 

for excellent work on Computing Day - your 

poster using Word, fabulous. 

Evan 

for completing his work and then 

supporting others during Computing Day. 

Tyler 

for his consistent positive attitude towards 

learning and kindness towards all.  

 

Golden Tickets 

Nursery – Mila, Poppy, Eleanor, Joe, Spencer, India, Heidi, Sofia, Keira, Tadhg, Alvie. 

Reception – All children in reception for perfect writing independently. 

Class 2 – Caleb, Evie, Guinevere, Genevieve, Lucy, Rosie. 

Class 3 – Well done class 3 who have all received a Golden Ticket this week. 

Class 4 – Isla, Evan, Lincoln, Noah J, Dexter, Olivia, Holly, Camilla. 
 

 

 
17th June – Dexter 

18th June – Tadhg 

19th June -Szymon 

21st June - Fraser 

 

 
  

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 

Growing at the heart of God’s community 
 

Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 94.8%. 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 17th June 2024. 

 
 

Miss Bimson - Reception attendance 86.7%  

Mrs Tate- Year 1 attendance 98.8% 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 95.7% 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 87.8% 

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 90%  

Miss Green - Year 5 attendance 90.8%  

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance 97.5% 


